
NCERT VISIT 

2nd March, 2022 

 

Educational trip to NCERT was organised by Institute of Vocational Studies under 

the guidance of our Principal ma’am Dr. Mandira Gupta. Taking care of covid 

norms, a trip was organised on Wednesday, 2nd March, 2022 in two slots- 9:30 am 

to 1 pm and 2 pm to 5:30 pm, each slot comprising of 48-50 students. Teacher in 

charge of first slot were Ms. Priyanka Gupta, Ms. Sangeeta Kaushik and for second 

slot were Ms. Eram Aziz,  Ms. Shailja Gupta. Trip began with insights of what is 

technology and how new education policy is integrated education with ICT and 

followed by refreshment for students. After the break, there was a session on 

various apps which can be used to make study easier and by the help of these apps 

technology can be integrated to education. It was followed by an informative 

session to studio and recording room, where they taught students how different 

videos which are helpful for all students is done. Students tried to record their 

voice in recording room and got more insights about different apps they used for 

recording like Nuendo.  

Below is the glimpse in the form of collage 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

Students learnt a lot about different tools related to e-content like H5P. It was very 

informative visit for all students. 

 


